
ST MARY’S SCHOOL

NEWSLETTER
FROM MR EDGINGTON

BAPTISM PREPARATION EVENINGS

Autumn 2 - 29th September 2023

If you have a child aged five years or
younger and you wish to have
him/her baptised you will need to
attend two preparation evenings.
The next dates for these are
Wednesaday 11th October at 7.30
p.m. in Our Lady of Sorrows Church
and Tuesday 24th October at 7.30
p.m. in the Parish Centre. Please
telephone Angela on 07760224302
to register your interest.
These meetings are just for one hour
and will be very informative.

Dear Parents and Carers

First of all a huge thank you for your generous donations of
food, supplies and donations for Bognor Foodbank and
Cafod this Harvest. It will make such a difference to people
in need locally and those affected by the flooding in Libya.
The children (and staff) looked very colourful at the Harvest
Service today and they sang beautifully. We raised £250.20
for charity and the Foodbank were very grateful for your
donations.

We have concluded elections for our Faith Leaders, House
Captains and School Councillors this year. Congratulations
to our winners and well done to all of those who wrote
speeches and put themselves forward. We have plenty of
work for the children to get involved with and first of the list
is working with us on our new Behaviour Policy. We will
have our first School Council meeting next week and I know
the children are keen to get started. The representatives
are as follows:

House Captains
St Kateri: Lucas & Angelina
St Oscar Romero: Toby & Anghel
St Mother Theresa: Sienna & Aurelia
St Maximillian Kolbe: Blossom & Charlene

School Council
Beach: David, Olivia
Seagull: Lexi & Milana
Ocean: Reggie & Myla
Blake: Cienna & Skylar
Marine: Jasmine & James
Craigweil: Isla & Sophia
Hotham: Zsolt & Tom
Regis: Dave & Jessica
Wheatland: Jason & Maddie

Faith Leaders
Lily, Bella & Gabriella (Y4)
Benjamin, Florence, Spencer & Hannah (Y5)
Izzy & Ray (Y6)
Plus Zuzanna, Sienna, Angelina & Olivia who are continuing
from last year.



Year 1 & 2Trip to ArundelCastleWednesday 20thSeptember

The FSA are currently selling tickets for the Pumpkin Patch and
Fireworks Night. These promise to be exciting events so please
buy your tickets before they all sell out. The FSA will be
funding the electrical works on our new playground cabin
(arriving this weekend) so every penny you spend will be
ploughed back into school. The Cabin will provide a space for
Play Therapy and also a place for children to read and draw
during lunchtimes. We are grateful to our Play Therapist,
Evelyn, for arranging transport and for the volunteers joining
us to unload the truck tomorrow!

Next Thursday is our Grandparents Service. Please alert your
family members who would like to join us for tea and cake as a
thank you for their contribution to family life. Please complete
the form via Parent Mail to let the Office know if your family
members are attending. Year 6 are off to PGL on the Isle of
Wight shortly and there is a parents meeting after school on
Monday to give you final information. We will keep parents up
to date with all the happenings during the time away via Parent
Mail.

I hope you have an enjoyable weekend.

Best wishes

Mr Edgington 



Did you know we are on
social media?

@stmarysbognorregis

Please follow us to see what we are
getting up to and to help us promote

our wonderful school.
We appreciate every like, comment and

share!

Harvest 2023

261 253 304 313

A huge thank you to everyone who was able to make a
donation for Harvest this year. 


